From: **Pam Hartwell-Herrero**

Date: Mon, Apr 25, 2011 at 2:01 PM Subject: Redistricting of Marin County

To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov

Hello,

It is my limited understanding that the California Citizens Redistricting Commission is considering whether to add Marin County into the District with San Francisco. We are a very different county with an emphasis on Rural and Suburban land use. Our similarities with Sonoma and Napa and Mendocino far out weigh our similarities with densely urban San Francisco. I am greatly concerned that our voice would be terribly limited if we had to compete with the many voices of San Francisco. I urge you to consider this boundary carefully. Also local elected officials are just hearing of this and the public notice has been insufficient for you to develop a sense of fair representation. Please send notices to all elected officials and local media contacts regarding meetings.

Pam Hartwell-Herrero

Fairfax Vice Mayor

The opinions expressed in this email are those of this individual Council member and are not representative of the entire council or Town of Fairfax unless otherwise stated.